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Otterburn Primary School & Nursery 
Attendance 

Week ending: 18.09.2020 

Reception: 91% 

Year 1: 98% 

Year 2: 80% 

Year 3: 83% 

Year 4: 79% 

Year 5: 88% 

Year 6: 100% 

Please make every effort to ensure that your 

child is in school every day and not missing 

valuable learning time. 

 

Upcoming Events:- 

1st October – Parent Pay available to use 

7th October – Parent Consultations 

8th October – Parent Consultations  

22nd October – Individual Photographs 

23rd October – Last day of Half Term 

2nd November – Teacher Training Day 

3rd November – Children return to school 

 

 Stars of the Week  - Friday 25th September 2020 

Star of the week awards are back!  Each week a winner will be selected by staff from each class (2 

winners form Mrs Bush’s Class, one from the upper & one from the lower KS2).  Winners will be 

selected by the staff based on their academic progress. 

Due to COVID-19 there will be no awards assembly in school so each winner will be presented their 

trophy in class and will be given a certificate to bring home.  Trophies will be kept in school.  A 

photograph will be taken of each winner and will be sent to parents via email or parent mail. 

 

This week’s winners are:- 

Mrs Bush’s Stars of the week are Robyn MacNeil & Ben Snowdon 

 

Mrs Tincombe’s Star of the week is Seth Raper 

 

Mrs Spiller’s Star of the week is Phoebie Martin 

 

A big well done to everyone! 

 

 

 



OTTERBURN PRIMARY SCHOOL 

                                                                                           

 

 

After School Clubs W/C – 28th Sept 2020 

Tuesday – PE Club (Year 3-6) Craft Club (Nur-

Y2) - 3.15pm – 4.30pm 

Thursday – Keep Active Club (Y3-6) Allotment 

Club (Nur-Y2)  - 3.15pm-4.30pm 

Breakfast Club available Mon-Fri. 7.45am – 

8.45am 

 

Charges Apply 

To book clubs please contact the school office 

 
 

Reminder - Homework – Years 1-6 
 
When homework tasks are being completed 
on Doodle, please can you make sure that 
the app is online as if offline it does not 
update to say the tasks have been done. 
 
Homework will be set on doodle again today 

to be completed by Wednesday. 

 

Parent Consultations 

A parent mail has been sent today for parents to confirm a time slot for telephone consultations.  
Please can everyone complete the form and you will be contact next week to confirm your time 
slot. 
SEN Parent Consultations 
A parent mail with a date for SEN parent consultations will be sent out to parents to organise a 
consultation with Mrs Bush.  If your child is in Mrs Bush’s class she is happy to do both of the SEN 
& class consultations together on this date.  A parent mail is to follow with the date and time slots. 
 
 

 

 

 

Display boards in School  
Well done to everyone who has contributed to our lovely display boards around the school.  Here 
are a few pictures of them. 
 

  

 


